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While not a citizen in the state of Oregon, I am a citizen who has been worried about 

the opioid crisis in America for years. I support any and all measures that have the 

potential to save lives, and the idea of defining such a thing as a form of "drug 

paraphernalia" even while held by someone who is trained to use it when it can be 

used to save lives is overly punishing. 


